
Lauren Sleeger <e00515@lehigh.edu>

Fwd: Lehigh University Food Recovery Network

1 message

David Joseph <dmj0@lehigh.edu> Thu, Apr 28, 2022 at 2:13 PM
To: Lauren Sleeger <e00515@lehigh.edu>, John Hynes <e00919@lehigh.edu>

fyi, we are back in business!!!  more to come.        dj


David Joseph

Executive Director of Student Auxiliary Services

Lehigh University


610-758-3500 office

610-758-3568 fax


www.lehigh.edu/~instuaux/

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: FRN Programs <programs@foodrecoverynetwork.org>

Date: Thu, Apr 28, 2022 at 10:41 AM

Subject: Re: Lehigh University Food Recovery Network

To: Jack Schob <jns224@lehigh.edu>

Cc: David Joseph <dmj0@lehigh.edu>, <pjb224@lehigh.edu>, <elm224@lehigh.edu>, <zjw224@lehigh.edu>, <twm224@lehigh.edu>


Hi Jack,

Thank you for reaching out! I'm happy to tell you that your application has been approved, and Lehigh University is
now an official chapter of FRN! On behalf of the team at FRN, I am so delighted to welcome you into our network of
student leaders and activists. With your help, we can continue to push towards our vision for a sustainable and
equitable food system for all. 


You’ve selected food recovery as Lehigh's primary activation. To get started, please schedule your chapter
Welcome Call with an FRN team member. During the Welcome Call, our team will guide you through the steps
involved in starting a food recovery program on campus or in the community. However, if you have any immediate
questions, I’m happy to help answer them.


I would also like to send you and your fellow chapter members a small welcome gift from FRN, if you're interested!
Please fill out this form so we have a good address where we can send your new chapter a welcome gift.


Again, we are so excited to have Lehigh join our movement to end food waste and hunger in the US. I really look
forward to meeting you and your chapter members, and to supporting you in reaching your goals. 


Welcome to FRN! 

Katie Aguila
Special Projects Manager 

FRN is hiring! We are seeking a Program Associate to join our team. Priority will be given to candidates with direct
experience with an FRN chapter, but all eligible candidates are encouraged to apply. Click here to learn more about the position,
including compensation and benefits, and apply! 


Connect with Food Recovery Network

Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | E-News

On Wed, Apr 27, 2022 at 6:45 PM Jack Schob <jns224@lehigh.edu> wrote:

Good Afternoon Food Recovery Team,


My name is Jack Schob; my team and I founded a club called "Effective Altruism (EA) Club" here at Lehigh University in Bethlehem
PA. Essentially, our goal is to do the most good we can for those around us. I was notified that the FRN club here at Lehigh became
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inactive after COVID. Instead of creating an entirely new club, I submitted our application (for the FRN) on April 13th with intentions
to combine (or create a subsection of FRN within EA) and reestablish the FRN here at Lehigh. We have over 60 members eagerly
waiting to get involved! Unfortunately, we have not yet heard back from you guys, but wanted to let you know that we are more than
ready to get started. I really look forward to collaborating on even bigger projects in the future. 


Thank you so much,


- Jack Schob


